
FOR H IDOE SCHOOL S

Welcome back! We are excited to serve you and your students 
during the 2024-2025 school year. 
Through our partnership with the Hawai’i Department of Education, your students have access to  
24/7 homework help for all their academic classes, and scaffolding support for their study and life skills.

Tutor.com has provided the following statistically significant outcomes for students, as found in a  
third-party research study conducted by LearnPlatform:

Students who used Tutor.com had higher GPAs in spring 2023 compared to  
demographically similar non-users (3.02 vs. 2.87 on average).

Tutor.com users had fewer 2022–23 school year absences  
(7.50 vs. 8.20).

Tutor.com users who completed more than 300 minutes had fewer absences  
during the 2022-23 school year than students who completed less than 60 minutes.

While help on-demand can feel like a no-brainer, it’s a new concept for many of your students. We’re 
here to help you demystify homework help with the following training, free of cost to your school:

Parent Support
We can present to families at the 
beginning of the school year as 
part of your bridge program, or 
throughout the year at  
open-house events. 

Teacher PD
We can present at a full-staff 
training, or to specific academic 
departments to highlight how 
Tutor.com can benefit your 
students and teachers. 

Student Orientations
We’ll introduce Tutor.com to 
your students through a guided 
session led by our team. They’ll 
log in, work with a tutor on an 
assignment, ask questions, and 
discover how we can support 
them with their homework.

We can provide these sessions on 
a virtual basis year-round and may 
be available to provide in-person 
support based on your interest. 
Please scan the QR code to fill out 
a form and we will be in contact to 
schedule your training. Mahalo!

Let’s jump in!

Scan the QR code to 
read excerpts from 
a Tutor.com
effectiveness study 
(ESSA Evidence Level 
II: November 2023).

Find more information at https://www.tutor.com/hawaii
The Princeton Review is not affiliated with Princeton University.


